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KLEINFELDER


DRAFT
	Wade Geistweidt with Kleinfelder continued observation of the Vitruvian Park Phase 1D project for the Town of Addison.  Austin Bridge and Road crews are foreman by Arturo Gonzales, George, Juan Salazar and Derek Dodson. These crews consist of 20 people, 7 pieces of equipment, and numerous hand and power tools.  Austin first crew continued working to set the handrails on the Ponte Ave Bridge.  This work included welding of the handrails to the embed cast in the concrete deck.  Austin’s second crew continued layout of the handrails on the Bella Lane Bridge as well. Austin’s third crew installed the water proofing on the retaining wall on the SE side of the Bella Lane Bridge.  Austin Bridge and Road welding contractor Erwin Steel Works was not onsite today.  Austin moved the arches to the deck of the Bella Lane Bridge.  This was done to so the remaining arch sections could be welded together.  Kleinfelder also attended the weekly progress were several issues were discussed including the coating systems issues.  During the meeting Kleinfelder addressed why a letter from the paint suppliers was needed.  Todd Henson made it clear that Austin had a two year maintenance bond on the project and did not want to provide these letters.  The issue of using one supplier also arose in which Amanda Lara and Jonathan McCulley of Halff and Associates were able to find in the TXDOT specification and show Mr. Henson this part of the specification.  Mr. Henson stated that they would have to research this more and get back with the group.  Mr. Robert Boswell of Kleinfelder was also notified of this and how Austin’s suppliers were unable to locate a local Carboline representative.  Mr. Boswell sent Mr. Geistweidt an email with the local Carboline representatives contact information.  Mr. Geistweidt forwarded this information to all of Austin’s representatives and the rest of the group.
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